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Memphis, TN 38106
April 9, 2021

Dr. Pamela Chapman, Principal
Hamilton K-8 School
1478 Wilson Street
Memphis, TN 38106

Dear Mrs. Chapman, 

I think that Earth Day is a very important day in the world, it involves in cleaning the earth from bad pollution. The purpose of me writing you this morning is to get you to spread awareness and tell everybody to participate in Earth Day. Participating in Earth Day will help the streets and the people who walks on streets from bad air pollution and getting sick from the wasted garbage. On April 30, 2021, my team and I will host a community cleanup at the Hamilton park by the High School we will already have supplies and the equipment you will need if you come out to support us. Mrs. Chapman, I hope you can spread the message and let everybody know about this amazing event hope you see this and reach out for approval, and I look forward speaking with you again on this topic.

Sincerely,


 
Jayden Palmer
